
From:   Steve Sharkey   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   October 25, 2013

Subject:   FCC file# 0064-EX-TC-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In connection with the proposed reorganization described in pending application, File No.
0060-EX-TU-2013, T-Mobile US has concurrently filed an application seeking authority for the pro forma
transfer of private wireless licenses held by T-Mobile License LLC.  See File No. 0005975598.


